
Sudbury Ponds & Waterways Committee Minutes 

 from July 2, 2013 Meeting 
7:15– 8:15 p.m. 

Flynn Building, 2
nd

 Floor 

 

Attendees: Diane Muffitt, Frank Lyons, Anne Slugg 

 

     Administrative 

   

Reviewed and approved June's meeting minutes. 

 

Updates 

 

Harvester - will be available starting July 29, to harvest Carding Mill Pond and then Stearns Mill 

Pond. Frank will follow-up with Bill Place about repairing Stearns Mill Pond's dam since 

repairs need to be made before using the harvester. In addition to repairing the dam, the Hop 

Brook Protection Association must decide what to do with the harvested plant material since 

the garlic farmer who previously took it no longer leases land near the pond. Frank informed 

the committee that Grist Mill Pond may need to be harvested in 2014.  

 

Pull-a-thon - was successful; more than forty people participated and pulled approximately nine 

cubic yards.  Ann Kirk submitted an article about the event to the local paper. The committee 

discussed sending thank-you notes to participants, and mentioning that the PWC is seeking 

new members. 

 

PWC Mission - we reviewed and discussed the mission as we plan to identify future actions the 

committee should take once we have updated the Master Plan. 

 

Future Business  

    

 Draft email to Board of Selectmen regarding PWC membership 

 The next PWC meeting will be on August 20, 2013 at 7:15P 

   

  


